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Belmonte, Juan

From: Marian Glenn <marian.glenn@shu.edu>
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 11:27 AM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] IEP feedback

BPU  
NJ Board of Public Utilities (NJPBU) 
 
NJ  
US 
 
RE: IEP feedback 
 
Dear BPU,  
 
I have participated in the webinare with the Rocky Mountain Institute to learn about the modelling for the EMP and 
have tuned in to the reactions from Empower NJ, the Sierra Club, and Clean Water Action. 
The IEP could be improved by the following 
 
- modeling scenarios that cut NJ's emissions 45% before 2030 as  an interim goal to become more confident that we can 
reach the 2050 goal.  
- modeling for immediate moratorium on any new fossil fuel infrastructure.   
- front loading emission reductions to have the most significant impact on our climate emergency 
- accurately estimating the global warming potential of short-lived climate pollutants like methane and black carbon  
- flexibility to use the best of some plans now and others later, as technology develops 
 
I would appreciate a response to my request. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Marian Glenn 
13 Harvey Court 
Summit, NJ 07901 
(908) 273-0968 


